From:
Sent:
To:
Subject: FW: Action by the South Pacific Division against 3ABN

From: Danny Shelton

Sent: Saturday, April 28, 2007 8:36 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Action by the South Pacific Division against 3ABN

Danny Shelton

EarthLink Revolves Around You.

---- Original Message ----

From: Jan and Richard Market To: Moses Primo: Danny SHELTON
Sent: 4/26/2007 7:32:13 AM

Subject: Action by the South Pacific Division against 3ABN

Hi Moses and Danny,

I don't know if Dr Walt or Mollie have made you aware of an email I forwarded to them last Friday but I thought I would send it on to you just in case you don't know about it. Dr Walt contacted Math Father who is currently in Melbourne running an evangelistic series which is being aired on Hope Channel in this part of the world. Mark said the GC did not take any action against 3ABN during the meeting on March 15 but the GC will not interfere with anything the Division here takes as they are in charge of this part of the world. We find that attitude to be condoning anarchy in the church where our Divisions can become a persecuting power with no one to call them to account for their actions. We have not had any correspondence from the Division concerning this matter and we suppose 3ABN USA hasn't either.

The email below was sent to the Pastors throughout this Country and most probably New Zealand and the South Pacific as well. One of those Pastors sent it straight on to us as he is a good friend of ours and another one phoned us about it on Friday evening. Both were very disturbed about it and at least one has contacted the author to ask why they have taken this action. It has a serious affect upon our work here and, not only would stop us from bringing speakers from 3ABN to speak within our churches but also stops church employees from making local Australian programming for 3ABN. Any comments you may have are appreciated. We wonder if we should contact the Division concerning the fact 3ABN has not been told directly of this action or to enquire why this action has been taken since a vice president of the GC has said no action was taken against 3ABN by the GC. What do you think?

God bless you.

Remarks and J

The matter of service requests to 3ABN personnel was recently discussed by our leaders at the Genernal Conference. As a result our position is that at the present time we will not issue service requests for personnel from 3ABN. There are two reasons for this:

The General Conference has taken the attitude to regard 3 ABN at arms length at the present.



time and are not condoning the involvement of their personnel in 3ABN activities.

There needs to be a wait-and-see stance adopted white 3ABN work through some internal issues.

In harmony with this the Division administration has taken the following action:

RESOLVED: That in harmony with the position taken by the General Conference World Headquarters, we place a moratorium on Interaction of any personnel with 3ABN until they have been able to work through some of the internal issues that currently need to be addressed by their organisation.

Thank you for noting this action.

With kind regards,

Brad Kemp

Dr Brad Kemp
Associate General Secretary
South Pacific Division of the Seventh-day Adventist
Church
Locked Bag 2014, Wahroonga, NSW 2076, Australia
Phone: +61 2 98473212
Fax: +61 2 94891713
E-mail: bkemp@adventist.org.au

Do You Yahoo!? Tired of spam? Yahoo! Mail has the best spam protection around http://mail.yahoo.com

